

Notes on SHADDO Committee Meeting 17th June 2002

Present: Hilary, Pam, Liz T, Gareth, Hugh (part)

SHADDO ITEMS:

Committee

Affiliation to NODA will give useful info on insurance, working with children etc. Annual membership would be £57. Recommended to proceed, provided this doesn't imply a commitment by us.

Action: Gareth to obtain quorum support for this; Hilary to arrange.

SMH & Nursery Liaison

Need to address fireproofing and storage issues, and to confirm if we have exclusive use of hall when booked in January

Action: Gareth / Neil George

Communications:

Draft newsletter reviewed, agreed to finalise and distribute.

Action: Gareth

Community site to be set up (msn.groups.com/shaddo)

Action Hugh

Liz T volunteered to produce any future newsletters

PANTO ITEMS No report

OTHER PRODUCTIONS

Murder Mystery Evening – booked for 4/5 October for Shiplake PTA. Need to confirm details. Action: Gareth to pursue with Mark Manson

Action: Gareth

AOB None

Additional Note re date of next meeting

It is proposed that the next meeting be held at the beginning of September (prior to auditions for the Panto etc.) As the Church Rooms are booked from Monday 2nd September it is proposed that there be a combined Panto Production meeting/SHADDO Committee Meeting that evening (Liz James to decide who is to be invited re the Panto production side). Confirmation/time etc. to be forwarded nearer the time.